
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

  ECISD AND COMMUNITIES IN SCHOOLS 

 
DATE: May 18, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attached is a copy of the Interlocal Agreement between ECISD and Communities in Schools 
for the 2010-2011 school year.  Of significance, the number of students served will increase 

from 100 in the 2009-2010 school year to 110.  Payment shall be paid in quarterly 
installments, with the sole exception of Bonham JH and the virtual campuses. 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the Interlocal Agreement between 

ECISD and Communities in Schools as presented. 
 

*************** 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


